
 

 

 

 

 

Spellings – The children will take home weekly spellings on a Wednesday. The 

children learn them, and then they will be tested on them the following 

Wednesday. The children all have log-in details for Spelling Frame so that they 

can learn them at home. 

 

Reading – The children will read to an adult at least twice a week. They will also 

participate in Guided reading sessions. When the children have finished their 

books, they can change them themselves and fill in the reading record book. 

 

Homework – The children will be given spellings and a piece of maths homework 

on a Wednesday. This is to be returned on the Monday of the following week.  

 

Swimming – The children will be going swimming every Thursday morning. They 

will need their swimming costumes and a towel. 

 

P.E – Our P.E days are on a Thursday and a Friday. The children may come to 

school in their P.E kits on these days. 

  


